
  

  

  

  
  
  
  

To   Whom   It   May   Concern,   
  

This   document   serves   as   the   cover   page   for   the   financial   statement   for   the   2016   Service   Academies   Global   
Summit   (SAGS   2016),   which   was   held   at   the   Marina   Bay   Sands   Resort   in   Singapore   June   22-24,   2016.   
  

The   financial   statement   was   developed   by   the   U.S.   Air   Force   AOG   together   with   input   from   the   SAGS   
organizing   team.   
  

Please   reach   out   to   me   if   you   have   any   questions.   
  

Very   respectfully,   
  

Luis   F.   Corzo   
Luis   F.   Corzo   (USMMA   ’00)   
COO,   Service   Academies   Global   Summit   
Mobile:   (+1)   202   714-1614   
Email:    lfcorzo@icloud.com     

    
  

  
***   Participation   by   U.S.   Department   of   Defense   (DoD)   personnel   does   not   imply   endorsement   by   the   U.S.   DoD   or   any   of   its   agencies.   
***   A   complete   list   of   graduates   from   the   U.S.   Service   Academies   who   are   helping   to   organize   the   Summit   will   be   on   the   website.   
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